
Holiday Garbage Collection Schedule 

Dear Residents, 

As the holiday season approaches, we would like to inform you of the changes to our garbage 

collection schedule: 

• Normal Collection Day: Every Wednesday 

• Holiday Collection Days: 

o Christmas Day (December 25th): Collected on December 27th 

o New Year's Day (January 1st): Collected on January 3rd 

Please ensure that your garbage bins are out by 7 AM on the new collection days to ensure 

proper collection. 

Thank you for your understanding and have a wonderful holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

The Waste Management Team 


